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26 February 2001

Dear Mr Watson

TRANSMISSION GULLY PROCUREMENT, FINANCING AND FUNDING

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Price Waterhouse Coopers report. Council
has considered this matter very carefully, and at its meeting held on the 21st February,
agreed to support further work being carried out to refine the financial projections for the
Transmission Gully project and its funding.

Council’s support for the Transmission Gully project still continues to be dependent on the
simultaneous upgrading of State Highway 58 as the link between the Hutt Valley and

Transmission Gully.
Yours sincerely

e

Marilla Hood
MANAGEMENT SERVICES OFFICER




